
 

 
A warm welcome back to our TCC students and families for what will be another great year in 
Mission at the college.  
 
All things Mission are in full swing as we start the year with a number of events shared between 
St Joseph’s Cathedral and the college happening in the next two weeks.  
 
Firstly, we have our Thursday morning Parish Masses in which the TCC students take ownership 
of the ministries for the Mass. These masses are open to all in the parish community, and we 
warmly invite all college students and their families to start their Thursday morning at 8am 
Mass with us at the Cathedral. 
 
Our Welcome Back liturgy will take place this Friday at 1pm. This event will be shared between 
St Joseph’s Cathedral and streamed into the Mercy Centre to ensure the whole college 
community shares in our messages of hope for 2025. 
 

Next Friday we are excited for our students to participate in our Opening School Mass and 
Commission of our Year 12 students as they embark on their final year of schooling, here at that 
college. We are so grateful to have our wonderful Bishop, Bishop Michael McCarthy and Fr 
Ashwin our College Chaplain to lead this very special ceremony. 
 
We look forward to celebrating with you all at the many Mission events throughout the year as 
we continue to strive to know the person of Jesus Christ and in doing so “live life in all its 
fullness”. 
 
God Bless, 
 
Mr Pat Egan 
Deputy Principal: Mission 
 
 


